

Informing and engaging parents and the community in advocating for a strong, equitable public education system for ALL children.

Dear (Candidate's Name):

Congratulations on your run for the State (House or Senate)! As you're aware, our community's public schools are of great importance. (Local PLAC) is a proud member of OKPLAC, a nonpartisan, statewide organization of passionate, volunteer advocates committed to promoting public policies that protect, support and strengthen the public school system in the State of Oklahoma. (Local PLAC name) shares in this mission of informing and engaging our community for the benefit of public education.

As a candidate in (House District or Senate District #) race, your opinions are important to us. You will find attached a list of questions that we are sending to each candidate. Please return your responses to these questions by June 1. We will start publishing the responses on our social media platforms and other community outlets the week of June 8, culminating in a side-by-side comparison of candidates' answers published the week of June 22.

Please know that we do not endorse any candidates. We see our role as a conduit of information so that the members of our community may make their own informed decisions. Together with OKPLAC, we will also be working on Get Out the Vote campaigns leading up to the primary in June and the general election in November.

Thank you in participating in this community engagement effort.

Sincerely,

(Local PLAC leader's name) (Local PLAC name) (Contact phone number) (Contact email address)

DRAFT